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Tartana Copper Sulphate Revenue Clarification 

R3D Resources Limited (the Company) has been made aware of revenue forecasts being stated 

in promotional material produced on behalf of the Company with respect to the Tartana heap 

leach – solvent extraction – crystallisation plant located on the Tartana mining leases.  The 

Company earlier included a statement in a video presented by OnMarket that may have been 

construed to be a revenue statement.  The statement related to past performance of the 

copper sulphate plant.  It was not the intention of the Company for the statement to be 

considered a revenue projection and accordingly the statement is retracted. 

The Company does not endorse the statements made nor does it have reasonable grounds to 

support revenue forecasts and, as such, investors should not rely on them and should instead 

rely on information provided by directly the Company and released on the ASX platform. 

As reported in the R3D Resources Prospectus dated 26 May 2021, the Company is investigating 
the restart of this plant which has been held on care and maintenance since 2014.  The 
Company has stated that it is investigating restarting copper sulphate production to potentially 
supplement and replace cashflow currently being generated by the export of Zeehan zinc low 
grade furnace slag/matte to South Korea. 
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This announcement has been approved by the Board of R3D Resources Limited. 


